Town of Bristol, Rhode Island

Department of Community Development

235 High street
Bristol, Rl 02809

401- 253-7000

April 30, 2025

To: Honorable Steven Contente, Town Administrator.

RE: (revised application dated March 14,2025) New Sidewalk use License (new
owner) Folklore Provisions, 301 Hope Street. 2025-26.

Sir,

I have reviewed the revised Sidewalk use License application as provided by the
Town Clerks office dated March 24,2025. I reviewed the details and diagrams. I
responded and measured the town sidewalk area. I spoke with Lt. Medeiros of the
Bristol Police department about this added seating area. There is ample sidewalk
area as per ADA requirements and useable space as seen in the applicant’s
application.

[ recommend that the Sidewalk Use Licenses be granted.
Respectfully,

Raymond C. Falcoa Code Compliance Coordinator




